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Apache EL Battery AD

Submisson to M. Bratcher Apache E.L. #5 Battery.pdf

Apache Corporation has retained the services of RECS to address potential environmental concerns at the EL

Battery. The discharge was all inside the bermed facility and we have excavated the discharge area to 1’ below ground
surface. We have also conducted a soil bore inside the facility to a depth of 35 ft. and chloride values were below 250 at
30 ft. Attached is the plat and photos of work performed at site. Since the site is in an area of known no

groundwater. Apache Corporation would like permission to backfill the site with clean imported caliche. RECS
appreciates the opportunity to work with you on this project. Please call me if you have any questions or wish to discuss
the site. Thanks and have a good day.

Bruce Baker

Head Foreman

Phone: (575) 393-4411
Cell: (575) 631-5157



